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Reed Fink Award deadline extended to May 31

Posted on May 29, 2017 by Lane Windham

Application for Reed Fink Award has been extended to May 31. One or more fellowship(s) of
at least $250 are awarded annually to individual(s) whose research in the Southern Labor
Archives will lead to a book, article, dissertation, or other substantive product. The recipient
will make a presentation about his/her research to the Georgia State University community.
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